

## KAHS 2017 SENIOR PARTY DINNER/AUCTION

The parents of Kamiakin's Class of 2017 want to celebrate the accomplishments of these seniors with a final evening together, one that will provide them with a safe, supervised, drug & alcohol-free environment to make lasting memories of this important time in their lives!

We hope you will join us as we host a dinner/silent auction to help us reach our fundraising goals for this graduation night party.

Seating is limited and must be paid for in advance to reserve your seat(s). We accept cash, checks payable to "Kamiakin Senior Class Party" or Paypal. Checks/cash can be delivered or mailed to Kamiakin HS, 600 N. Arthur, Kennewick, WA 99336. If you'd like to use Paypal, email us at <a href="mailto:Braves2017SeniorParty@gmail.com">Braves2017SeniorParty@gmail.com</a>. Give us your name, phone number and how many seats you are purchasing, and we'll send you an invoice.

March 25, 2017 6-10pm

**CG Public House** 

9221 W. Clearwater
Ave. Kennewick

(formerly Country Gentlemen)

\$25/ticket or \$175/table for 8

All proceeds support the KaHS 2017 Senior Party (a 501(c)(3) charitable organization)

## HOSTED BY KAMIAKIN SENIOR PARENTS

c/o 600 N. Arthur, Kennewick, WA 99336

Braves2017SeniorParty@gmail.com